
 

 

 
 
 
 
         11 December 2020 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
 
As you will be aware, we have needed to close two bubbles in school today following 
a positive confirmed case in each bubble. In doing this, we have continued to swiftly 
follow all Public Health England advice. 
 
 
Along with all government instruction, our school will remain open into next week. 
However, please be aware that we will be continuing to monitor staffing levels in line 
with our risk assessments, and if there is any change to our provision, such as 
further year groups moving to remote learning later in the week, we will keep you 
fully informed of this and write to you again on Monday. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 

 

Mr N Meehan    Mr R Austin    Miss H Beacham 
Executive Headteacher  Co-Heads of School 


